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The manuscript „Effects of pesticide use in farmland under intensive soil management in Southern 
Brazil“ was corrected following preliminary comments of the reviewers. I can recommend the 
manuscript for the publication. Before that, the grammar mistake in Abstract must be corrected: 
….The results highlight the importance…., not The results highlights…..  

  

 

 

Editor’s Details: 
Dr. Radim Vacha 
Deputy Director of Research and Development, Research Institute for Soil and Water Conservation, 
Czech Republic 
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